
 

From the Pastor                                September 26, 2021 
 

   In six days we celebrate our 80th 
homecoming!  Praise the Lord for His grace 
and mercy since 1941!  Please review the    
attached insert and pray and plan to be a 
part of the events.  It would be great to give 
a proverbial “black eye” to the devil and 

bring honor and glory to our Lord!  The CHURCH is essen-
tial and even more so as we see the “signs of the times” all 
around us.  May we all rally together for the celebration.  
Consider giving an $80 gift in honor of the occasion. 
 We have a new approach this year, and we trust that 
everything will go smoothly.  Your help is appreciated.  A 
count will be taken today and tonight so we can get an ap-
proximate number of those coming for the catered meal.  
We appreciate Bro. Page’s overseeing the food preparation, 
and we are asking our ladies to provide desserts.  
 Let’s all come enjoy the fellowship, food, and fun!  
Most of all may God speak to us about the importance of 
FAITH BAPTIST CHRUCH in these crucial days in which we 
live.  THANK YOU FOR BEING A VITAL PART OF THE                
HISTORY AND THE PRESENT OF FAITH BAPTIST CHURCH.   
 

 
  

 We welcome Dr. and Mrs. Ashley and the Ambassador              
Baptist College male quartet to our service                   

tonight.  Dr. Ashley will be bringing the message. 
 

 
 

TRIPLE “F” NIGHT tonight...Juniors, teens, and 
their families are invited to join us in the gym for a 

time of Food, Fun, and Fellowship after the          
service.  Parents, we’ll conclude at 8:30. 

 

 
 

 



 A special STAND UP FOR AMERICA RALLY takes 
place in Raleigh on October 29th at 10:30 a.m.  Take a 
day off work, grab your American flag, a lawn chair, 

and together let’s take a stand for our beloved nation. 
   

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Sunday School classes change of location...  
The SOS ladies class is now meeting in the choir room, and 
the Willing Hearts class is now meeting in the fellowship 
hall.  Hope to see you in Sunday School every Lord’s Day! 

 

 
  

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to the Cahoon           
family in the passing of Paul’s granddad.  Bro. Paul will be 
speaking at the funeral service at the Sturtevant Funeral 

Home in Suffolk, Virginia, tomorrow. 
 

 

 

SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB startup is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 5th.  **ALL WORKERS please 

meet in the conference room this coming                 
Wednesday night (Sept. 29th) at 7:00. 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,433.00 
Faith Promise .................        580.00 
Missions ..........................        108.00 
Friends of Faith .............        170.00 
Building Fund ................          70.00 
Miscellaneous .................        146.50                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  6,507.50 

 

Serving In 
The Nursery:   

   

Sunday Morning: 
Infants:  Angel Emerson 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers:  Dawn Fitz 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Barbara Brooks 

2s & 3s: Wanda Artz 
 


